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From: Emiliano Carrasco 
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2024 6:11 PM
To: External-Legislative Services
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Code of conduct complaint and Monday Nov. 4th Council Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening, 
I recently saw the updates and news regarding a code of conduct complaint about the Mayor's trip. I am happy to 
hear that this process functions as it should, and even more so that the Mayor is accepting the recommendations 
given. That being said, I believe the trip was quite beneficial to all inhabitants of New Westminster, since the city got 
money that can be invested in youth driven climate action. This is excellent. 
While I am have your attention and regarding tomorrow's council meeting, I would like to support point 6.4 that talks 
about extending the use of the Army and Navy for a temporary shelter.  

Thank you for your time, 
Emiliano 

Sent with Proton Mail secure email. 
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Schedule 2 to the Minutes of the Regular Council meeting held on November 4, 2024. 




